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From: Kim Marie Drew 
Sent: 20 November 2022 13:49
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning to the North East of Exmouth

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Good afternoon  
 
We are contacting you as we strongly object to the inclusion of sites to the North East of 
Exmouth  (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10 and Lymp_14) in the local plan which are not sustainable. The 
local infrastructure is already under pressure and, with over 300 more homes being built at Goodmores, 
cannot cope with another 258 homes on top which could lead to another 500 cars on our busy local roads. 
 
There's very little employment in Exmouth so these homes would be mainly used as commuter houses for 
Exeter. 
 
Obviously with the River Exe to the west and the sea to the south, Exmouth can only expand to the north 
and east but without encroaching on to Woodbury Common, Lympstone or Budleigh Salterton, sooner or 
later we have to say enough is enough. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark and Kim Drew 


